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May 19, 1979

Dear Laura,

We were all delighted to hear about Lee's visit with you and 
to learn you are feeling well and are as busy as ever,

Evelyne and I are also interested to see all the fine platinum 
prints Lee was telling us about. I was lucky enough to have a 
few of them right across from my desk during the tenth anniversary 
show.

A very special customer of ours has asked us to try and get 
a print of "Frances Naikai and Family" in front of the American 
Flag, in an 11 x 14 print.

Do you have one that you can send us? If you only had an 8 x 10 
I think that might be alright with them.

Please let us kxsw hear from you. WE will send you a check upon 
receipt of the print.

Hope you are enjoying continued good health.

Warmest regards,

Courtia Worth
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